Helping Victims in Chile - As everyone knows, another massive earthquake struck in February, this time in Chile. Our hearts go out to the victims, and many of us, more productively, send some of our money as well. We are asking anyone who is interested to donate through our sister organization, Masorti Olami, the umbrella group for Conservative/Masorti Jews throughout the world outside North America and Israel. (There are six Masorti/Conservative congregations in Chile, and Masorti reports on their status here.) We are still collecting money for the victims of the monstrous earthquake in Haiti, too; those funds will go for more long-term projects.

Helping Haiti - When the monstrous earthquake struck Haiti, members of our affiliated shuls wanted to help and many of them turned to us. So far, we have collected more than $100,000 in checks and online and sent one hundred percent of it to the American Jewish Joint Distribution Committee, which distributes it to groups on the ground in Haiti.

